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The Work Session of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Farmingdale 

was held at Village Hall, 361 Main Street, Farmingdale, New York on Monday, November 5, 
2018 at 7:00 p.m. 
  

Present: Mayor Ralph Ekstrand 
                        Deputy Mayor William Barrett  
                        Trustee Cheryl Parisi 
                        Trustee Walter Priestley 

Trustee Anthony Addeo 
   Administrator Brian Harty  
                                    Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Barbara Kelly 
                                    Village Attorney Claudio DeBellis  
                                    Building Superintendent Stephen Fellman 
                                    DPW Superintendent Andrew Fisch 

Mayor Ekstrand opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

The following topics were discussed: 

• Fire Department:  

o $15,000 offer for Salsbury pumper 

o Roof leak appears to have been fixed 

o Rodent problem is eliminated 

o The tires on the 924 truck need replacement 

o Meeting room floors need to be replaced 

• Schedule a work session for Monday, November 19 to discuss the Master Plan and 
triangle traffic 

• Regularly scheduled business items 

• Tonight’s public hearings/Hearings to be scheduled:  

o Robbie Lee 

EXECUTIVE SESSION, upon a motion made by Deputy Mayor Barrett and seconded by 
Trustee Parisi, it was unanimously, 

RESOLVED, to move to Executive Session to discuss legal issues. 
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Upon a motion made by Trustee Parisi and seconded by Deputy Mayor Barrett, it was 
unanimously, 

 RESOLVED, to reconvene the meeting. 

• Tonight’s public hearings/Hearings to be scheduled (continued):  

o Robbie Lee owes $5,000 

o Ad - Moratorium 

• Highway Department – paving projects  

There being no further work session business, the Board adjourned to the regular meeting at 8:00 
p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Brian Harty – Village Administrator 


